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Dear Parents, 

 

Year 5 Space Workshop & trip to the Mosque 

 

In Year 5 we have a busy few weeks coming up after the half term holiday.  We have a new workshop 

coming into school on 16th April where the company build a planetarium in the school hall to bring the 

wonders of space directly to our Year 5 pupils.  We are very excited about this and are sure that everyone will 

have a fantastic time recapping their leaning from earlier in the year. 

 

We are then, as part of our RSE curriculum, going to visit the Mosque on Rosehill Street.  Pupils, and parent 

helpers, have always found this trip very informative and interesting, so we are really looking forward to visiting 

again on the 14th and 16th May. 

 

There is a cost for these two events, a total of £10.75 (£5.36 for pupils entitled to Free School Meals).  This can 

be paid for on ParentPay and should be paid by 8th April. 

 

Space Workshop 

 

All pupils will need a packed lunch on this day as the hall will be out of action.  If your child would like a 

school packed lunch please let the school office know on admin@chellastonjuniors.org with your child’s 

choice of cheese or ham or tuna sandwich. 

 

Mosque Visit 

 

14th May – Dovedale & Hartington 

16th May – Bakewell & Castleton 

 

Children will be leaving school about 9.15am and will be back at school in time for a normal school dinner.  

They need to wear uniform with no bare arms or legs, it is recommend that girls wear trousers or thick 

tights/leggings for modesty reasons, and heads will need to be covered during the visit.    

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Price, Mrs Cooper, Mrs Kerr, Miss Hambleton & Mrs Holmes 

Year 5 Teachers 
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